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Comments for Public Posting: 1 support this City Council item! The wildlife corridor is of vital
importance to our ecosystem. The time for restoring nature as
much as possible is NOW. Our society must protect, celebrate and
nurture the environment and integrate that awareness into the
transformation to sustainability currently underway! Thank you,
Eric Newton



